
SSVPOA Board meeting June 9th 2018  

@ Silver Springs Methodist Church 

Attendance 

  

Shaun Riley-President  

Douglas Seal-Vice President 

Cynthia Riley-Treasurer 

 Bill Faulkner- Secretary 

  
  

Board Members 

Carol Lane-- Lorraine Demma-Ruth Briggs-Floyd Worthington-Carol Lane 

  
  

  

Property owners in attendance 

Karen Randolph-Rebecca Cummings-Vicky & Bill Dean-Sue Mitchell 

Thomas White-Ric Smith-Larry & Nancy Backensto 

  

Meeting called to order @ 11:02 AM By Shaun Riley 

Cindy Riley Handed out the Income & expenditure sheets for April and May 2018 

Quite a few properties have been sold in our community 

Cindy Riley made up Welcome post card for new residents of Silver Springs Village.  

containing Phone Numbers for Marion County agencies and other necessary 

information  

The Turn in release program for ferial cats is starting to work 

A motion was made by Carol Lane to reimburse the Riley’s for gas mileage 

Which was voted on and approved 

  

Lawn upkeep on properties not in good condition  

Some folks not able to get this done on their own and need help 

If property owners agree we would like to get Volunteers to assist in that If you are 

interested in helping Please contact Shawn Riley. 

  

There have been notice of unknown People in our community  



If you notice anything you don’t like please notify The Sheriff’s department  

And Call us or Email notice to us  

The Sheriff’s office is handling some cases right now  

We have had some cases of Vandalism in our Community  

Please be on the lookout for anything unusual   

If there are other issues with Our properties or community 

 Please contact Code enforcement or Animal Control as needed  

  

Concerning reports of a lot of vehicles being house on the properties They must be in 

good repair. 

They Should be operable and licensed to be on our roads they must also carry 

insurance  

  

The Gentleman from Jamaica has cleared most of his lot However He is going slow I 

assume that He needs to build up funds and time to take care of his property. 

The gentleman building the smaller Houses appears to be making slow progress  

Shaun Riley says he in having issues with  

  

Our next meeting is August 11th 2018@ Silver Springs Methodist 

Church @ 11:00 am 

 


